From: Young, Robert

Sent: 20 February 2015 08:58

To: Turner, Steve

Subject: RE: TLP documentation update

Hi Steve
I've forwarded to Mr Holland as requested.
Bob

From: Turner, Steve

Sent: 19 February 2015 11:19

To: Young, Robert

Subject: TLP documentation update
Importance: High

Bob,

Please be aware that the Examination Library has now been updated with the addition of a number of new
documents, in particular PH/5, PH/6, PH/7 and PH/8, and TCMOD/9.

In addition, a composite version of the Proposed Submission Plan containing Proposed Main and Additional (Minor)
Modifications [‘Composite Local Plan’] has been placed on the New Local Plan webpage, for information only, at the
end of the ‘Proposed Modifications to the Local Plan’ section.

| will post a paper copy of TCMOD/9 (‘Errata to Schedules of Proposed Main and Additional Modifications to the
Local Plan’) to you today at your home address for you to forward to the Inspector. This document highlights some
minor errors that the Council spotted during the process of preparing the ‘Composite Local Plan’. These corrections
are not considered by the Council to go to the heart of the Local Plan and are published for clarification.

| would be grateful if you would forward this email to Mr. Holland for his information.

Kind regards,
Steve.

Steve Turner
Team Leader - Strategic Planning

Strategic Planning Team
Spatial Planning

Place and Resources
Torbay Council

Electric House (2nd Floor)
Castle Circus

Torquay TQ1 3DR

Tel: 01803 208812
Email: steve.turner@torbay.gov.uk
www.torbay.gov.uk/strategicplanning

This email and any attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
confidential information and/or may be legally privileged. If you have received this emalil in error, please notify the

sender immediately and delete this email.
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